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CPSD is proud to announce a series of FREE Green (New) Caller Workshops.  
 
The recent Norcal Caller School generated lots of enthusiasm and several of the 
new callers have been getting together to practice. Now, with the help of CPSD, 
they are ready to try calling in public! 
 
CPSD is sponsoring FREE workshops on Saturday mornings at the Camden 
Community Center at 3369 Union Avenue in San Jose. The workshop hours are 
9:30 AM to 12:30 PM and will continue on most Saturdays through at least 
February 2010. 
 
CPSD invites dancers who are willing to help out as well as callers who would 
like a little experience but don’t feel that they are quite ready for prime time. 
 
CPSD will provide the sound equipment. All you need to bring is your music, 
preferably in MP3 on a flash drive. There may not always be a record player 
available.  
 
CPSD also hopes to schedule occasional talks by experienced callers.  
 
This activity is a work in progress and we welcome suggestions about how to 
proceed. 
 
You can see the exact schedule on the flyer that is posted on our website at 
www.c-p-s-d.org. 
 
John Caywood is in charge of the workshops. If you would like to join the caller 
group, please contact John at home at 408-274-3833, on his cell at 408-373-
2952 or at john_caywood@hotmail.com. 
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